
 

 

Edward Peake C of E (VC) Middle School 
Headteacher: Miss Z J Linington 

Potton Road, Biggleswade, Bedfordshire. SG18 0EJ 

Tel: 01767 314562 
E-mail: info@edwardpeake.beds.sch.uk 

Web: http://www.edwardpeake.beds.sch.uk 
 

 
 

 

 03 October 2023 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
You will be aware that last year we introduced the app ClassCharts for use by pupils, parents 
and staff. Last year, ClassCharts allowed the school to regularly communicate with pupils and 
parents about timetables and behaviour. We are now extending the facilities of the app to allow 
even more communication between home and school. 
 
Homework will now be set via ClassCharts. This means that you will be able to view any 
homework set for your child and whether or not it has been completed. This can be done in a 
number of ways.  
 
When using the ClassCharts app, you can select the homework tab at the top of the screen. This 
will then display any homework that has been assigned to your child. You can rearrange the 
order of the homework set by selecting either the issue date or the due date button. 
 
To view a homework task in more detail, click on the expand icon in the bottom right hand 
corner of the homework tile. A popup will appear that contains a description of the homework 
task and any links or attachments that may have been included. 
 
You can also view set homework via our school website: 
https://www.edwardpeake.beds.sch.uk/parents/homework/ 
 
Here you will see the whole school homework calendar. You can click the homework for any 
class and it will produce a pop up that details what the homework is, when it was set and when 
it is due. 
 
Along with this letter, you will find attached the homework calendar for this term as well as 
some more detailed information about how to review homework in ClassCharts.  
 
All pupils have been shown how to access ClassCharts online and have been given their access 
code. ClassCharts also has a student and parent app which can be downloaded for free on Apple 
and Android devices. 

If you have any questions regarding homework set, please email 
info@edwardpeake.beds.sch.uk and the office will direct your email to the relevant member of 
staff. If you are having problems accessing ClassCharts please email or call the school office and 
a member of staff will be in touch to help. 

Yours sincerely, 
   
 
Mrs K. Rodgers 
 
Assistant Headteacher 
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